
 
 

4th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Iceland Trip 2025 
 
Thank you for expressing an interest in the GCSE Geography trip to Iceland in February 2025. After 
reviewing all the interest forms, we can now confirm that there are enough places on the trip for all 
interested pupils and therefore deposits can now be paid.  
 
Flights have now been released and I can confirm the final trip cost which will be £1,000. The total 
cost of the trip includes all transport to and from the airport, entrance to all sites listed below, 
experienced local tour guides, accommodation, and all breakfasts, lunches, and evening meals in 
Iceland. 
 

• Reykjanes peninsula including bridge between continents 

• Hveragerdi hot spring walk 

• Visit to Solheimajokull glacier 

• Golden circle tour 

• Lava centre 

• FlyOver Iceland 

• Reykjavik city tour 
 
To secure a place for your son/daughter, a deposit of £200 should be paid via MCAS 
(MyChildAtSchool), if you experience any difficulty with MCAS please contact our Finance 
Department at finance@deerparkschool.net 
 
The deadline for deposit payment is Friday 15th March to allow us to meet the tour company’s 
deadline for securing flights. The trip will initially only be available to pupils who have handed in an 
expression of interest reply slip, however, if the trip does not reach 45 by Friday 15th March, we will 
offer it out again to the year group.   
 
There will be a meeting closer to the event to discuss the itinerary and other essential information 
such as packing lists. In the meantime if you have any concerns regarding the trip, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at s.bluett@deeparkschool.net  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Stacey Bluett 
Assistant Head of Humanities 
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